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2nd October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
‘Grammar for Writing’ morning Tuesday 10th October 9.00 am-10.00 am 
  
We are delighted to inform you that we will be holding a ‘Grammar for Writing,’ morning on Tuesday 
10th October from 9.00 am – 10.00 am. 
 
The morning will give you an opportunity to hear how we teach ‘Grammar for Writing,’ at South Hill 
School.  You will also be able to visit your child’s English lesson to see grammar in action.  It is very useful 
as a parent to know the school’s approach to teaching grammar in English, as this will help you when 
supporting your child/ren at home. 
 
The morning will begin in the school hall at 9.00 am.  We will share some grammar with you.  You will 
then have the opportunity to visit your child’s class from 9.30 am to 10.00 am. 
 
To help with our organisation of this event please confirm your attendance via School Gateway by Friday 
6th October. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our open morning. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Carver               Mrs Masters 
English Lead             Early Reading Lead 
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